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Key Dates for Parents/Carers 
 

Tuesday 12th July - Horticulture Competition (10.45am - 11.45am)  
Tuesday 12th July - Parents meet the Teacher via Teams (4.00pm - 4.30pm)  
Tuesday 12th July - Year 6 Performance  
Wednesday 13th July - Year 2 Australia Class Trip to Black Park (8.45am - 
12.30pm)  
Wednesday 13th July - Nursery Welcome Meeting in the Barn (10.00am - 
10.45am)  
Wednesday 13th July - Year 6 Performance in the Barn (1.30pm - 2.30pm)  
Thursday 14th July - Year 2 Tonga Class Trip to Black Park (8.45am - 12.30pm)  
Thursday 14th July - Reception Welcome Meeting in the Barn (10.00am - 
10.45am)  
Thursday 14th July - Choir & Instrumental Concert on the field (2.00pm - 3.00pm)  
Thursday 14th July - Year 6 Performance  
Friday 15th July - Year 6 Festival  
Monday 18th July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9.30am - 10.30am)  
Monday 18th July - Year 6 Disco (6.30pm - 8.30pm)  
Tuesday 19th July - Year 5/6 Football Match at Langley Primary (3.00pm - 
4.30pm)  
Wednesday 20th July - End of Year Picnic on the field (11.00am - 12.30pm) 
Wednesday 20th July - Last day of Term (children leave at 12.30pm)  
Thursday 1st September - Children return to school (11.00am-11.15am)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  
 

"Every day brings new choices" - Martha Beck 



 
 

Important Information 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I would like to start by saying thank you - thank you for being a supportive parent 
community. You play a huge part in the success of your children and this has been a very 
successful year. There are so many great memories, the children have gone from strength 
to strength despite this being the first full year they have experienced in the last two years.  

As a final celebration we will have the end of year picnic on the last day. Please follow the 
time guidance, to allow a safe and enjoyable event for all.  

Date: Wednesday 20th July 

Location: School Field 

Gates Open: 11.00am (Parent Car Park Gate & Moat Drive Gate) 

Gates Close: 11.20am (Gates will not be manned after this time)  

Picnic Timing: 11.00am - 12.30pm 

Gates Open: 12.10pm  

Gates Close: 12.30pm  

We are unable to provide a lot of shade so please keep this mind. Please make a quick exit 
as we have a staff meeting in the afternoon. 

If you will be bringing in any home-made food items to sell at the picnic, you will need to 
give these to your child to bring in on Wednesday morning. We will be setting up 2 
tables/stalls (sweet & savoury) and we will lay out the food ready for you to sell. Please 
remember to clearly label all of the ingredients in the food. We would prefer savoury 
options as we have also arranged for an ice-cream van to be on-site which I know the 
children are going to love! Please can you give your children £2 to spend at the ice cream 
van. 

Last week we gave out information about the purchase of uniform, on the same note I 
would like to remind you about children’s trainers. Please make sure children to not come 
in with branded trainers as part of their daily uniform, this is not acceptable. Also, anyone 
with hair at shoulder length or below please make sure this is tied back. This is to make 
sure children are able to focus in class, at times walking around I have seen children 
struggling to write due to their hair distracting them or getting in their way. 

We will have the Year 6 performance which I hope as many Year 6 parents as possible are 
able to attend, this marks the end of an era for our children, would be great to have you 



 
 

there. There is also the leaver’s assembly which is an event where I gush with pride and 
have a surge of sadness, please join us to celebrate your child’s journey with us. For all 
other events, please keep an eye on the calendar above. 

The next two weeks are set to be the hottest days of the year with an average 
temperature of 30+degrees so it is imperative that children come into school with a water 
bottle, sun cream and a hat. Year six will have an intermission during their performance 
so that they can get a drink of water.  

There is so much going on this week, the Horticulture Judges will be in tomorrow to look 
at our produce and listen to what our children have learnt. Last week, the Eco Warriors 
took me on a tour of the polytunnel and they talked about what grows when and the 
varying conditions that are required. They went into detail about Biodomes and much 
more. I was impressed by their knowledge...they are already real winners to us! A BIG 
thank you in advance to the Eco Warriors, parents who cooked food and of course our 
Eco Queen; Miss Nawaz. The garden looks beautiful, so good that the Deer's have been 
visiting again! 

And lastly, I understand from a few parents that have spoken to me about the uniform 
that it is quite expensive. Please rest assure that we do not expect you to buy the new 
uniform right away. The old uniform will slowly be phased out. We will be holding monthly 
second-hand uniform shops during the new academic year.  

I hope you have a lovely week ahead, please stay hydrated and I hope those of you who 
celebrated Eid over the weekend had a great time with your family and friends! Eid 

Mubarak 🎉 

Miss Mehat  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Messages & Reminders  
 

sQuid Accounts  
Please ensure that your child's sQuid account contains enough funds to cover him/her 
until the end of the term.  
Front Office Team  
 
Free School Meals 
If your child is currently in Year 2, as of September 2022 when they will move into Year 3, 
they will no longer be eligible for universal free school meals so you will need to pay for 
any school lunches. If your family is currently receiving benefits, your child may still be 
entitled through the benefit free school meal scheme. If you believe that you are entitled, 
please collect a free school meal form from the office for us to submit to the council or 
alternatively you can apply through the Slough Borough Council website directly. Once we 
receive the decision from Slough Borough Council regarding your application, we would 
contact you with the outcome.  
Mrs D Thistle  
 
Summer Reading Challenge  
Launching in Slough Libraries 2nd July. For 2022, The Reading Agency is partnering 
with Science Museum Group for Gadgeteers, a science and innovation themed Challenge 
that will spark children’s curiosity about the world around them. The Summer Reading 
Challenge combines FREE access to books with fun, creative activities during the summer 
holidays. Throughout the Challenge, Slough libraries will support and encourage children 
to discover new authors and illustrators and to explore a wide range of different types of 
books and ways of reading.  
 
Children aged 4 years and older can challenge themselves to read six books from the 
library over the summer and be rewarded with lots of stickers and free goodies along the 
way. Certificates and medals will be awarded to children who complete the 
challenge. Joining the challenge is free and it runs until 17th September so there’s plenty 
of time to read your six books. Children need to be a member of the library to take part. 
It’s easy and free to join.  
 
The official Challenge website hosts digital rewards, author videos, games and more for 
children to enjoy all summer: www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk  
Sign up to the challenge and discover a world of imagination, inspiration and innovation 
inside your local Slough library. www.slough.gov.uk/libraries  
Mrs Orgill  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sciencemuseumgroup.org.uk/
http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
http://www.slough.gov.uk/libraries


 
 

Greetings 

To continue our celebration of languages spoken in our school please use the Bulgarian 
greeting of 'zdrasti'. Please take this opportunity to discuss where Bulgaria is on a world 
map. 
Mrs Patterson  
 
Summertime Book Review Competition 2022 
The aim is to encourage children to read over the summer holidays by sending us a book 
review. We had some amazing entries last year and would love for you to get involved 
this summer!  
The prizes are books for the winner and their school’s library; and also, a video call for 
the whole class with award-winning World Book Day author Zanib Mian.  
The competition is open until the 30th September. Click here to find out more.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.schoolreaders.org/bookreview


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Awards & Honours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff Spotlight  
 
Name: Mrs Ali    

Job title: Class Teacher  

When did you join WCPS: December 2021  
 
Job Role/Duties: I try to provide a safe and happy 
place for my pupils to learn and grow into confident 
and positive young people. I like to think of my class as 
a big family, where we love, support and respect one 
another to be the best versions of ourselves!  
 
Favourite thing about WCPS: The children’s happy 
faces!    

 

 
 



 
 

Clubs & Activities  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 
School…  

 
 

 


